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RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS 

Minutes for the Village of Beverly  

2022 Budget Public Hearing  

Wednesday, July 14, 2021 
 

 

 

• The Village of Beverly 2022 Budget Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Jim 

Ullman on Wednesday, July 14, 2021 at 6:30 PM.  Council members present were Jay 

Arnold, Kandy Baker, Rollin Hopkins, Derrick Huck, Abigail Spung, and Edgar Kegley.  

Also present was Fiscal Officer Pamela Jackson.   

• Jackson presented the 2022 Budget.  The budget is mandated by Washington County and is 

reviewed by the Washington County Budget Commission made up by the Washington 

County Auditor, Treasurer, and Prosecuting Attorney.  The Village has received 3.4 of the 

outside 10 mil limitation for many years.  Projected property tax revenues are based on the 

County Auditor’s estimated municipal tax valuation of general property tax.  The estimated 

property tax valuation for 2022 is $20,651,130. 

• Council members reviewed the proposed 2022 Budget as presented.  The budget reflects the 

use of funds received by the county and state.  Historical data and estimates for projected 

projects are used to create the budget. 

• With no further discussion, the hearing adjourned at 7:00 PM.  Council will take action on 

the 2022 Budget at the regular Council meeting, July 14, 2021, 7:00 PM. 
 

 
 

_________________________________ 
Mayor     

 

 

_________________________________  _________________________________ 
Council President     Attest:  Fiscal Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


